
   
  
  
  
  
  
  
   
                                 
 

 
The University of Chichester (Multi) Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales. Company number: 8595545.  
Registered office: University of Chichester, Bishop Otter Campus, College Lane, Chichester, West Sussex PO19 6PE 

Court Lane Infant School 
Hilary Avenue, 

                                                                              Portsmouth, Hampshire, 
PO6 2PP 

Headteacher: Mrs K Geddes 
                                                                                              023 9237 8890 T 
                             inbox@courtlaneinf.co.uk E 
         http://www.courtlaneinfant.co.uk W 

 

 

 
 

 

 12th June 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Visit to the Church of the Resurrection  
Monday 26th June 2023 

 
As part of the Religious Education unit of work being taught this half term, we will be visiting the 
Church of the Resurrection on the morning of Monday 26th June. The Reverend Paul Gully is arranging 
for the children to learn about different aspects of church life.  If you would like your child to attend 
then please complete the permission form, details below. 

Crocodiles and Flamingos will be leaving school at 9.05am and will be returning to school at 
approximately 10.30am and Meerkats and Lions will be leaving school at 10.30am and will be 
returning to school at approximately 12pm. 

In order for this visit to be successful, we would appreciate offers of help from parents who are able 
to accompany the children, walk with them to church and work with them in small groups when 
exploring the church. Please indicate on the online form if you are able to help. If you have any 
questions, please ask your child's class teacher.  

Prescribed medicines  i.e antibiotics, inhalers, will be taken for those children where a permission form 
has been signed by parents prior to the visit or for the children with chronic medical condition.  

Please complete the online permission form https://forms.office.com/e/Yrxwej3WhR  for your child 
by Wednesday 21st June 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Year 1 team 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/Yrxwej3WhR

